

## Dear colleagues,

This message is to inform you that the following IP address(es) have been added at the RRI probe node list interface; however, we are not using the monitoring from the new IP address(es) until 23 January 2024.

23.90.174.210/32 2a0b:21c0:c003:9::2/128 102.67.167.27/32 2c0f:edb0:2000:1::79/128

Please update your systems allowing access to the new IP address(es). This is required to monitor your TLD(s) to work as described in Specification 10 of your Registry Agreement.

For any questions, please contact ICANN Global Support.

Best regards,

Technical Services Team Global Domains and Strategy Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers